
NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 
 
 The Terrebonne Parish Council is seeking individuals to serve on various boards, 
committees, and commissions designed to maintain and improve the quality of life in our 
community.  The agencies in need of members are governmental or quasi-governmental 
organizations that require people who are familiar with the agency and are willing to give 
of their time and talents.  At a meeting of the Parish Council, individuals are scheduled to 
be appointed to the following agencies: 
 

• Bayou Blue Fire Protection District Board:  (Two vacancies).  
Interested individuals must be resident/property owners of the Bayou Blue 
Fire District (Terrebonne Parish side) and interested in the administration 
of fire protection services in the area. 

• Coastal Zone Management and Restoration Advisory Committee:  
One vacancy for an individual to represent the commercial fishing 
industry.  Individuals must be interested in coastal zone management 
issues, and must be willing to make decisions based upon information 
provided by the Parish’s Coastal Restoration Department Director and 
Staff.   

• Downtown Development Corporation:  (Five vacancies) Two 
representatives of the public at-large, one representative of Downtown 
Merchants, one representative of the Chamber of Commerce and one 
representative of the Enhancement Commission/Keep Terrebonne 
Beautiful.  Interested individuals must be citizens of Terrebonne Parish 
and interested in the future development of  downtown Houma.  

• Houma Area Convention and Visitors’ Bureau:  (Two vacancies)   One 
to be nominated by the Historical and Cultural Society, and one to be 
nominated by a private, non-profit organization whose operations relate to 
the tourism industry.  Qualified individuals should be interested in the 
promotion of Terrebonne Parish to outside visitors. 

 
 Anyone interested in serving on either of these boards should contact the Council 
Clerk’s Office (985-873-6523) or cdpoche@tpcg.org so that a Board Application Form 
may be obtained, completed, and returned to the Council Clerk’s Office.  A brief resume’ 
and/or letter of interest in serving should also be prepared and submitted. 
 
 If anyone has questions on the duties of a Board or needs help with the 
application process, please contact the Council Clerk at the above referenced telephone 
number/email address. 
 
CHARLETTE D. POCHÉ, COUNCIL CLERK     
TERREBONNE PARISH COUNCIL 
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